
Dominic’s class 

 Newsletter Spring  

2024 

The children have really settled well 
in class and are beginning to show   
familiarity in their daily routines. 
They have all built strong positive   

relationships with the adults in class.  
 

Please remember to sign up or check 
Showbie for updates of what your 
child has been up to each week in 

class.  

Curriculum: We are learning… 
Our topic this term is: My family 
We will be using these texts: Owl babies         Peace at last       Goldilocks and the three bears   The tiger 
who came to tea 
We will be learning the rhymes:  Head, shoulders, knees and toes, This is the way we clap our hands, Hokey 
cokey, ring a ring a roses, dingle dangle scarecrow.  
 
We will set activities that encourage the children to recognise themselves and people within their family. We will 
work with the children to develop their communication skills through Speech and Language activities such as ‘stop 
elephant stop’ and ‘rumble in the jungle’.  
 
Our festivals/celebrations this term will be: Chinese new year, Well-being week, Valentine’s day, World book 
day and Shrove Tuesday, Mother’s day, Comic relief and Easter.  

Please can you make sure your child 
has spare clothes, wellies, coat, hat 
& gloves during these colder months.  

We love learning outside! 

This half term we will be working with 
the children to : 

• Transition across the school and 
classroom to different activities 

• Practise their independence skills 
of taking their coat on/off 

• Finding pictures of themselves and 
their friends 

• Exploring simple 2D shapes 
• Sharing resources with one other 

person 
 


